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Port of South Whidbey Announces Positions on the Fairgrounds 
Advisory Committee 

 
 
In accordance with provisions of the Interlocal Agreement between Island County and the 
Port of South Whidbey, which transferred the County’s fairgrounds property to the Port, 
the Port formed a Fairgrounds Advisory Committee of stakeholders to provide input to the 
Port Commissioners on the management of the property. 
 
On an annual basis three positions (two At-Large representatives and one Tenant 
representative) are appointed to the committee by a majority vote of the permanent 
members of the committee.  These three positions will be appointed at the Fairgrounds 
Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for October 25, 2019, at 3:00 pm in the Coffman 
Building on the Fairgrounds at 819 Camano Ave, Langley, WA  98260. 
 
At-Large members can be any person from the South Whidbey community.  However, At-
Large members may not be a member of the organizations that make up the permanent 
Committee members, nor a Tenant of the Fairground. 
 
The Tenant member can be any person/entity holding a current lease or contract for 
Fairgrounds facilities.  Tenant organizations that hold a permanent Committee position are 
not eligible for the Tenant member position. 
 
Persons interested in serving in either an At-Large or Tenant member position should mail 
a brief “Letter of Interest” that outlines their qualifications and/or desire to serve on the 
Committee to the Port of South Whidbey, PO Box 872, Freeland, WA  98249; or deliver in 
person to the Port office at 1804 Scott Road, suite 101, Freeland, WA  98249.  Letters of 
Interest must arrive no later than close of business on Monday, October 14, 2019 in order 
to be considered by the Committee. 
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